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CHRISTMAS 

RAFFLE 

 
 

Throughout the month of 

December every patient 

that attends the surgery 

will be given a raffle ticket 

by the girls on reception. 

On 19th December the 

winning ticket will be drawn 

by our very own Dr Dhawan. 

The Christmas hamper will 

be delivered to the lucky 

winner on 21st December 

2022.  

 

GOOD LUCK EVERYONE!! 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS 

SHOEBOX 
Members of staff at Henley Green Medical 

Centre have been working hard over the past 

few weeks collecting food items and toiletries in 

order to make up a Christmas Shoebox. The 

recipients of the ‘Shoebox’ gifts will be decided 

by our lovely roving team who have been out and 

about in the community administering Flu 

vaccinations and GP’s who work hard to make 

sure that all our patients are cared for. 

   

 
 

Throughout the month of 

October 2022 we had 296 

patients who did not attend 

the appointments that were 

booked for them at the 

surgery. This figure equates to 

approximately 74hrs of missed 

appointments. We try to 

encourage our patients to 

cancel their appointment if 

they cannot make it but this is 

not currently happening.  

 

IF YOU MAKE AN 

APPOINTMENT TO SEE 

THE GP PLEASE MAKE 

SURE YOU ATTEND 

COSY COAT CORNER 

    
We have a clothes rail in the 

reception area full of Cosy Coats 

kindly donated by the caring staff 

here at Henley Green Medical 

Centre. Please, if you are finding 

things difficult this winter and 

struggling to keep warm, pop into 

the surgery and take a coat from 

the rail. They are different sizes 

and all free of charge.                   

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

 
Staff at Henley Green Medical Centre are invited to join in 

the Christmas spirit and wear their Christmas Jumpers and 

T-Shirts through December. Each day they choose to wear 

their Christmas attire they will be popping a £1 in the 

charity box. This year we have decided to support Zoe’s 

Place – Hospice and Respite for terminally ill children.  

It’s a great charity 

IT’S ALL ABOUT CHRISTMAS! 


